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March 9, 2022 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Acting Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319  
Toronto ON M4P 1E4  
 
 
Regarding: EB-2021-0052 – Ottawa River Power Corporation 2022 Cost of Service 
Application for rates effective May 1, 2022 (the “Application”) 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi,   
 
On February 25, 2022, Ottawa River Power Corporation ("ORPC") submitted the Settlement 

Proposal to the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) pertaining to its 2022 Cost of Service Application 

for rates effective May 1, 2022. It was ORPC’s intention to file the Clarification Question 

Responses with the Settlement Proposal, however the responses were inadvertently omitted 

from the filing. ORPC has therefore included the Clarification Questions Responses as herein. 

 Please direct any questions or correspondence in this matter to the undersigned.  

 

Yours truly, 

 
Justin Allen 
President & CEO 
Ottawa River Power Corporation 
283 Pembroke Street West, P.O. Box 1087 
Pembroke ON  K8A 6Y6 
Tel: (613) 732-3687 


